
Thursday, 9th September 2021

Dear Parents,

We have had a really great first week back with pupils in all year groups settling in quickly to their new
routines and we are excitedly waiting to welcome our Nursery and Reception pupils next week.
A few important updates for you to be aware of at the end of the week.

Attendance at school
We are delighted with our high attendance at school this week - 98% across the school. A reminder
that children with covid symptoms should remain at home and take a PCR test (this is not the same as a
lateral flow test. Parents can book a PCR test online or through calling 119). The most common covid
symptoms are:

● a high temperature,
● a new continuous cough
● a loss or change to sense of smell or taste

Siblings without covid symptoms are now allowed to remain at school. NHS test and trace will advise all
family members to take a PCR test if a member of the family tests positive. The school is no longer
responsible for contact tracing and we ask parents to call 119 if they require support to identify
contacts for their child.

Parent Information Evenings
We are looking forward to welcoming parents to school for our Parent Information Evenings over the
next few weeks. Please note that these information sessions will focus heavily on the curriculum for the
year group so we strongly advise parents to attend each evening if they have multiple children at the
school. The sessions will be adult only and our after school club provider SSUK has kindly extended
their after school childcare until 6.30pm for parents attending the Information Evening. Bookings for this
childcare should be made directly with SSUK. A link to their website can be found here:
https://ctsprimary.org.uk/curriculum/extended-school/our-offer/

Year 6 - Tuesday 14th September
Year 4 - Wednesday 15th September
Year 2 - Thursday 16th September
Year 5 - Tuesday 21st September
Year 3 - Wednesday 22nd September
Year 1 - Thursday 23rd September
Reception - Thursday 4th November (please note this date has changed from Wednesday 3rd)

These sessions will start promptly at 5.30pm and will last about one hour.

School Clubs
We are really looking forward to starting our extensive range of after school clubs and our brochure
will be emailed out to parents early next week with bookings as usual via ParentPay at the end of the
week. Clubs will start in the week beginning 20th September.

If your child is at the Broadway Site our thriving school choirs will begin to practice next week, please
complete the google document sent to register your child. Our choirs have always had a strong
contribution to our school worship and parents are warmly invited to attend Mass for their child’s year

https://ctsprimary.org.uk/curriculum/extended-school/our-offer/


group at the Grove and in Christ the Saviour Church. Mass dates can be found on our school website.

Uniform
A reminder that blazers are a compulsory uniform item at the Broadway Site and all Broadway pupils
should wear their blazer to school each day.

Very best wishes,

Katie Tramoni
Headteacher


